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It's actually hard to believe this is a real bill being proposed right now. There are a lot 

of Oregonians experiencing difficult problems right now, but this is a completely 

misguided attempt to deal with that. Upholding a status quo that tries to pass off as 

compassionate, but results in the despair you can see on our streets. Couldn't vote 

harder against this bill. 


